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Nov. 22, 2016     [emailed to ariel@weissberglaw.com] 
 
 
Ariel Weissberg 
Weissberg and Associates 
 
 
Dear Ms. Weissberg: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 3, 2016. 
 
On Nov. 15, our agency requested a five-day extension until Nov. 22, 2016.  
 
You have requested enrollment numbers that Loyola Academy reported as its official student 
enrollment for 2016-2017. Loyola Academy is located at 1100 Laramie Ave, Wilmette, IL 60091. 
Please provide the documents actually submitted by Loyola Academy to the ISBE for 
each year from 1993 to the present. 
 
The attached document (17-135-weissberg-doc.xls) has been provided in response to your request. 
Please note we receive a hard copy registration document for first time registration only, and then 
all renewals are entered electronically. Therefore, we have no hard copy documents to provide in 
response to your request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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